
REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE 
 
FROM: Committee on Constitution and Bylaws 
 
DATE: November 22, 2022 
 
ACCOMPLISHMENTS: 

 

The Constitution & Bylaws Committee met and discussed three proposed changes to the Constitution 
and/or Bylaws. Please see the attached list of proposed changes. We plan on bringing these to the full 
Senate for a vote.  Additionally, we will ask the Senate to vote whether the first item falls under Article X, 
section I, of the faculty Constitution, which states:  
 

Revisions to allow for minor corrections or administrative or clerical updates to the Constitution or 
Bylaws that do not materially change intent may be approved by the Faculty Senate, and not 
require a vote of the General Faculty, unless the Faculty Senate    determines otherwise. 

 
 
 


